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Duffy?s Lane bridge work taking longer

	Over the past few months, the Town of Caledon Public Works Department has been coordinating a rehabilitation of the Duffy's

Lane Bridge, approximately 1.3 kilometres north of Castlederg Sideroad.

The Town has announced that due to contractor delays, the road will be closed for longer than previously expected.

Construction is anticipated to be completed by Oct. 31.

The Public Works Department will circulate a final letter to local residents, giving official notification for the re-opening of the

Duffy's Lane bridge.
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